
Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well! As you know, [Your Organization's Name] is dedicated to 

[briefly describe your mission and goals]. We are currently running a fundraising campaign to 

[specific purpose of the campaign]. 

We are reaching out to you with an exciting opportunity to double the impact of your generous 

contributions. Many employers offer matching gift programs that can significantly enhance the 

funds we raise. With just a simple form from your employer, any donation you make can be 

matched--potentially doubling or even tripling your gift! 

Your support has always played a vital role in our efforts, and we would be immensely grateful if 

you could consider participating in your company's matching gift program. Here's how it works: 

• Make a donation to [Your Organization's Name]. 

• Check with your employer to see if they participate in a matching gift program. 

• Complete any necessary paperwork to submit your request for a match. 

With your help, we can reach our fundraising goals and continue to [impact of the campaign]. If 

you have any questions about the matching gift process or how to get involved, please don't 

hesitate to contact us at [Your Contact Information]. 

Thank you once again for your continued support. Together, we can make a difference! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


